
BOARD AND MC ACTIVITY FOR THE MONTH OF MAY/JUNE 2018 

1. The corporate attorney has submitted a revision of the community 
legal documents that would conform to Florida 720.  The revisions 
are under review by the document committee. 

2. Green Tops Tree service has trimmed the Oak trees along Old Venice 
Road and inside the fence behind the Cottages.  Further trimming of 
the Oak trees was completed on Rivendell Blvd down to Rainbow 
Point. 

3. The Pool Project is completed.  Consideration on possible video 
security is under review. 

4.  A Pond and Preserve Committee has been formed to better manage 
these community assets. 

5. An improved process to identify and deal with compliance issues has 
been implemented and continues as a work in progress. 

6. The revitalization plan for the Rivendell Bridge Project continues to 
be developed. 

7. Trespassing, including non-resident fishing, is under review to 
consider how to deal with this issue.


